
tin' Rev. A. J. lliml")', our present Spiritual adviser, for able 
counsel in our spiritual needs.

And lastly, wo gratefully subscribe our thankfulness to tlioso 
members of the medical profession, who have given their services 
freely and cheerfully during the many years since our foundation. 
To the Hop. Senator Sullivan, M.D., and Dr. Wafer [deceased], 
who were our medical advise'’ >u the early days of our institution, 
and to Dr. Phelan, who acted ns Medical adviser to the Sisters for 
over a quarter of a century, we are particularly grateful. They 
bold a deep place in our respect and esteem, from which years 
cannot remove them. And to those other members of the Medi­
cal profession, who have generously donated their time, both in 
the delivering of lectures to the Sisters-in-traiiiing and in giving 
medical advice we offer our grateful acknowledgements. They 
are : Dr. Ryan, Dr. Morrison, Dr.O’Connor, Dr. Hanley, 
Dr. McCarthy and Dr. Gibson.


